
 

 

 

 
Dear Dr.  Ghaemi,  
  
Thank you for your message. 
  
Unfortunately I won't be in Tehran on Friday 25th Mordad. 
  
We in IPI and also in IGI, with due consideration to the deliveribility impairments due 
to condensate blockages, are currently involved in research activities, together with our 
friends in Tehran university, on practicable and reasonably economical remedial 
measures on the damaged formations in the gas condensate fields, with a goal to 
hopefully release the condensate from the formations and to increase well productivity , 
aimed to be initially tested in Pazanan and Sarajeh fields. 
  
I have in mind to discuss with Dr. Jami, the details of what we have so far done 
and achieved and see wether he would be interested to collaborate with us on 
the subject research activities. 
  
We are also interested to see whether Dr. Jami has proposals for alternative research 
activities ,applying different approaches on the same issue for our due considerations. 
  
One of the other research activities which is currently on our agenda,  include studies 
aiming methods to control water encroachment in S/P field, considering high-k, low-h in 
certain zones in all four reservoirs. 
  
We are also highly interested to arrange advanced training workshops for Dr. Jami, 
jointly with TEC and/or separately, based on occasions. 
  
I understand that he will visit Tehran during this winter and hope to discuss such and 
some more subjects in more details. 
  
We will continue to be in contact on the subject. 
  
Kind Regards,  
  
Mansour Daftarian 


